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Luten, Richard

From: Tamara.Christion@dot.gov
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 3:34 PM
To: Luten, Richard; LeeAnn.Jacobs@dot.gov; Karen.Brunelle@dot.gov
Cc: Thomas, Curlene; Caminiti, Gina; Glass Johnson, Linda; Arens, Yvonne; Jobe, James; 

McAuliffe, Sean; Dudley, Sonya; Crum, Katifani; FLDIV@dot.gov
Subject: RE: STIP Amendment 10-02a

STIP Amendment No. 10-02a has been approved by FHWA 
  
  

Best Regards,  

****************************  
Tamara N. Christion  
Transportation Planner, FHWA  
545 John Knox Road, Suite 200  
Tallahassee, Florida 32303  
   
Phone: (850) 942-9650 ext: 3032  
Fax: ( 850) 942-8308  
Email: tamara.christion@dot.gov  

  

From: Luten, Richard [mailto:Richard.Luten@dot.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2009 10:07 AM 
To: Jacobs, LeeAnn (FHWA); Brunelle, Karen (FHWA); Christion, Tamara (FHWA) 
Cc: Thomas, Curlene; Caminiti, Gina; Glass Johnson, Linda; Arens, Yvonne; Jobe, James; McAuliffe, Sean; Dudley, Sonya; 
Crum, Katifani 
Subject: STIP Amendment 10-02a 
  
STIP Amendment No. 10-02a has been attached for your review and approval.  
  
                
  
Thank you 
  
  
Federal Aid Analyst 
Office of Work Program 
Federal Aid Management Office 
(850) 414-4463; Fax (850) 414-4941  
richard.luten@dot.state.fl.us 
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November 2, 2009 

 
 
Mr. Martin Knopp 
 Division Administrator 
Florida Division Office 
Federal Highway Administration 
545 John Knox Road, Suite 200 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 
 
Attn:  Ms. LeeAnn Jacobs 
 
RE:  STIP Amendment No. 10-02a 
 
Mr. Knopp: 
 
With this letter and pursuant to the authority delegated to FDOT by the Governor, I approve the attached STIP 
Amendment 10-02a for the Miami Roll-Forward Projects.   
 
In compliance with Title 23 CFR 450.22, I certify that the changes to the STIP were developed in accordance 
with the applicable requirements of the Federal Transportation Statutes. 
 
 The Miami-Dade MPO Board has now included the list attached resolution 31-09 below into the FY 2010 TIP.  
These projects already included in the STIP by FDOT will now be valid for Federal Authorization. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this request. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
   
 
    James B. Jobe, C.P.A., C.G.F.M 
   Manager, Federal Aid Management Office 
   (850) 414-4448 
   Internet email: James.jobe@dot.state.fl.us 
 
cc: Karen Brunelle 
Attachments 
  
























